
 

 

Tuesday 15th December 2020 

Dear Parents,  

EYFS Nativity 

Our Nativity has now been uploaded on to our learning platform J2E. In order 

to view it you will need to log into your child’s J2E account, the usernames and 

passwords were sent out at the beginning of term; should you have any 

problems please speak to either myself or Mrs Norrington. 

The children worked very hard to learn the songs and we are very proud of 

how well they did with a limited audience. In order to respect other parents 

privacy please do not upload this on to any form of social media platform. 

We hope you enjoy it. 

Kind regards 

Mrs K Burrells & Mrs A Norrington 


